[bookmark: _Hlk105503824]RSG proposals – please vote now!
Your views are needed – please make sure you take the time to vote on the RSG proposals.  This is a unique opportunity to shape the future of PSNC and the LPCs, and every vote is important. You should have received a unique link from mailto:takepart@cesvotes.com which will allow you to vote. You have until Friday 17th June to submit this.
More information on the voting process is here. You can read the proposals on the RSG website.
New service – treatment of insect bites
Many pharmacies have signed up to this new service which is great to see. 
Please consider offering this if you have not done so already - It is a good time to sign up to deliver this new service. 
Please click here and take a look at the PGD and sign-up instructions. 
Occupational health pilot – independent pharmacies
Funding for the Occupational Health and Human Resources support pilot has been extended until 2023. The service is available to all independent pharmacies in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough. All staff in pharmacies signed up to the pilot will have access to a free confidential support number and the Optimise app. If you have questions or would like to sign up contact capccg.pchr@nhs.net 
Controlled drugs newsletter
Please find the latest edition of this useful newsletter here.
Is your smartcard due for renewal?
Please take the time to check the expiry date of your smartcard. A large number are due to expire in June 2022. If your expiry date is approaching you need to renew in advance of this date.
Contact information for doing this is here: https://www.cambsandpeterboroughlpc.org.uk/nhs-contract/smartcards/ 
RPS webinar
To help you provide the CPCS service, the RPS are running a series of webinars on common conditions.
During July-September these will focus on dermatology – to find out how to book your place, please click here.
Leadership development programme
Are you an aspiring leader? Why not consider joining this free leadership development programme for community pharmacists.
SPS spotlight monthly.
This is a very useful newsletter for pharmacists and technicians to receive. 
Please take the time to read through and sign up – joining instructions are on the last slide.
Staff support hub newsletter
The latest edition of this can be viewed here.
